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EARLY DISMISSAL 
Please note, there will be an early dismissal on Thursday Feb. 20th at 1:27 pm. Please make plans 
to ensure your child(ren) are picked up at this time.  Students will be dismissed early for staff to 
have time around assessment, evaluation and/or program planning as per district policy. This 
dismissal is not meant for parent/teacher conference purposes.  However, as always, should you 
need to meet with your child’s teacher, please set up a time with them to have a meeting at an 
alternate time. 
 
PINK SHIRT DAY 
This year, Pink Shirt Day is on Wednesday Feb. 26th. All students are encouraged to wear pink to 
symbolize that they do not tolerate bullying. This year’s Pink Shirt Day theme is centered around 
kindness and to “lift each other up”. It’s a great reminder for all of us to make the world a kinder 
and more positive place all year long. 
 
To celebrate Pink Shirt Day, our school will be promoting and showcasing various ways to show 
kindness and positivity. This will take place at our school-wide assembly on Wed. Feb. 26th at 
9:45 am. Please feel free to join us in our celebration as some of our classes will be presenting 
through songs, skits and videos. 
 
STUDENT ABSENCES 
If your child is going to be absent from school, please phone the office as soon as possible to let 
us know. Please note, that you may leave a voicemail at any time. Your help with this is greatly 
appreciated. We have a call home program to maximize student safety. If the office is not 
informed of student absences, the office staff must spend a great deal of time calling home to 
confirm that your child is away. The school phone number is 604-531-8082. 
 
CONTACT INFORMATION 
There are times when the school may need to contact you. In order to do so, it is very important 
that the school have your most up-to-date contact information. If your phone number, or those of 
an emergency contact change, please ensure you call our office to notify us of the change. Thank 
you for your attention to this very important step. 
 
COMING UP… 
Fri. Feb. 14:  Valentine’s Day 
Mon. Feb. 17:  Family Day (School Closed) 
Thurs. Feb. 20: Early Dismissal @ 1:27pm  
Fri. Feb. 21:  Pro-D Day (School Closed for Students) 
Wed. Feb. 26:  Pink Shirt Day 
Fri. Mar. 6:  PAC Pop-Up Sale (afterschool) 


